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Thank You From Make-A-Wish Wisconsin
After participating in the recent Walk for Wishes, Meijer received the following letter from Make-A-Wish
Wisconsin:

“Thank you for transforming the lives of Wisconsin children with critical illnesses through the power of a
wish. Your help is critical in helping fulfill our mission to grant the wish of every medically-eligible child.
Your sponsorship of Walk for Wishes benefiting Make-A-Wish Wisconsin is helping hundreds of other kids
across Wisconsin feel stronger, more energetic, more willing and able to battle their illnesses. Thanks to
donors like you, this year, we granted 400 wishes — more than ever before in Wisconsin. …”
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